
VOR ACCOUNT 
 
Anyone can have a VOR account, there are no department restrictions set on who 
can book on the training courses. 
 
The guidance on how to create a VOR account varies depending on whether an 
individual already has an account set up and whether or not they are linked to the 
SIC/ICT set up. 
 
If any external organisation member of staff can see the VOR Online external 
website login page on their work computer and can enter their computer login details 
they can go ahead and set up a VOR account.  Anyone without an account can 
choose to register for an account from the login screen of VOR Online. 
 
There are some third sector services who are linked to the SIC email/login system 
that have to login to VOR in the same way as an SIC staff member does if they are 
logged into their work computer, this may be the case for VAS. 
 
Anyone with issues accessing VOR or not sure what to do should email 
workforce.developmentteam@shetland.gov.uk as the guidance will vary depending 
on whether or not they already have an account set up and whether or not they are 
linked to the SIC ICT set up. We would be looking to help get their VOR accounts set 
up so they can view and book courses themselves rather than making bookings on 
their behalf as they will need VOR access to be able to submit feedback or access 
their certificate following the training. 
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